
DATE TO REMEMBER

THE MACNEILL
WEEKLY 
PARENT EDITION

19  Day 2 |PLT 1-2-3-4

Grade 9 Boys BB Game

vs. RHS

MACNEILL SECONDARY

17   Day 2 | 1-2-3-4        
Collaboration Day
















Grade 9 Boys BB

Game vs. Burnett

jan 17. Collaboration Day

jan 18. PAC Meeting at 7pm

Jan 25-26 Alternate Bell Schedule

                 Grad Assessments 

jan 26. Grade 7 Parent Information Night 6:30pm 

             MacNeill Open House 7pm

             Incentive Information Night 7:30pm

Jan 27. Interim Reports Published

Jan 30. Pro-D Day (school Closed)

DATES TO REMEMBER

 18 Day 1 | PLT 1-2-3-4      

PAC Meeting at 7pm



Grade 9 Boys BB Game vs.

Burnett



Junior Girls BB Game vs.


McRoberts



Senior Girls BB Game vs.

McRoberts




16    Day 1 | 1-2-3-4      











Junior Boys BB Game

vs. Boyd



Senior Boys BB Game


vs. Boyd

20    Day 1 | 1-2-3-4       







VOL.
JAN

CAFETERIA MENUCAFETERIA MENU
Chicken Enchilada • Monday

 Big Mac & Sloppy Joes • Tuesday
Penne Alfredo • Wednesday

 Pork Udon Stir Fry • Thursday
Curry Chicken • Friday




MyEd Step-by-step instructions and tip sheets for logging on to

the MyEducation BC Portal are on our website.



https://macneill.sd38.bc.ca/parents/myeducation-bc-


information



Interim Reports will be posted on MyEd on Jan 27th
*Ensure you download your student's interims and report cards


as they are only accessible for a limited time**
Please to remember to log into your account once in awhile since


the MyEd accounts reset after 90days of inactive use.



 If parents or students need help with resetting their MyEducation

BC Portal account please connect with the school either by email

(macneill@sd38.bc.ca) or call at 604-668-6212. Please ensure you

provide your first and last name so we can locate your account.

COLLABORATION SCHEDULECOLLABORATION SCHEDULE
JANUARY 17TH TUESDAYJANUARY 17TH TUESDAY

We are revisiting the idea of how our structure at MacNeill

Secondary will look like for the 2023-2024 school year. This was

asked for us to reconsider and revisit due to a significant lack of

participation from students and families. We hope that this will be

different this year and hope that you consider taking the short time

required to fill in this survey. The parent survey has been

communicated out via email and can be accessed below as well. 



Please access the parent survey

https://survey.sd38.bc.ca/TakeSurvey.aspx?

SurveyID=parentsurvey



For more information please see the school website

https://macneill.sd38.bc.ca/news/2023/01/secondary-

structures-parent-survey

SECONDARY STRUCTURESSECONDARY STRUCTURES   
PARENT SURVEYPARENT SURVEY

https://macneill.sd38.bc.ca/parents/myeducation-bc-information
https://survey.sd38.bc.ca/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=parentsurvey
https://macneill.sd38.bc.ca/news/2023/01/secondary-structures-parent-survey

